
Free snowblowing for military
families in S. Tahoe
Alpine Smith Inc. of South Lake Tahoe will participate with
snowplow and landscape professionals from across the country
by donating services and time to ease the burden on military
families seeking help on the home front.

SnowCare  for  Troops  is  a  national  program
underwritten by The Boss.

Alpine Smith urges interested military families to register in
the  SnowCare  for  Troops  program  by  calling  them  at  (530)
541.0250  or  email  info@alpinesmith.com.  Along  with  the
participation  of  Alpine  Smith,  Inc.,  there  are  many
opportunities for the community to get involved, including
loaning snow removal equipment to volunteers or groups, and
donating money, transportation or gas cards to offset snow
removal and maintenance costs.
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